
From: Kruchell, Carrie L.
To: Curtis, Jeffery S
Subject: RE: "SK TLH RAI" -- Response to RAI Extended through December 6, 2019, FLD 982 133 159/Pending Operating

Permit #: 009207-011-HO
Date: Tuesday, November 5, 2019 8:51:00 AM
Attachments: image003.png

Jeff, thank you.  Extension granted.
 
I will check my calendar and come back to you a little later.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Carrie
 

Carrie L. Kruchell, P.G.
Professional Geologist II
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 4560
Tallahassee, FL 32399
Carrie.L.Kruchell@FloridaDEP.gov
Office: 850-245-8765

 
 
 

From: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 7:35 PM
To: Kruchell, Carrie L. <Carrie.L.Kruchell@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: "SK TLH RAI"
 
Hi Carrie,
 
I meant to send this to you much earlier, so my apologies for not doing so.  I would like to request an
extension for our response to the Department’s RAI, dated 10/11/19.  The current due date for the
response is 11/10/19.  I’d like to request an extension until 12/6/19.  Please advise if this is
agreeable to the Department?  Also, please let me know if you have some time to discuss a couple of
items this week.  If so, just let me know your availability and I will give you a call.
 
Thanks,  Jeff
 

Jeff Curtis  Sr. Environmental Compliance Mgr. |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company
|  Boynton Beach, FL  |  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com

561.600.3076 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.com
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Safety Starts With Me! Live it 3-6-5
 


